TOLEDO
Docket No. 50-346 EDISON
License No. NPF-3
Serial No. 809 '17 ‘A,

April 16, 1982

Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Enclosed are five copies of the revised pages of the Davis-Besse Cuard
Training Plan, These rovised pages are submitted in response to vour
letter dated April 5, 1982.

Sincerely,
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Enclosures (5)

cc: NRC Davis-Besse Resident Inspector
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THE TOLEDO EDISON COMPANY EOISON PLAZA 00 MADISON AVENUE TOLEDOD, OHIO 43852



